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Hello Director Johnson,
   As you know, we favor saving historic structures as heritage and legacy for
communities and Jefferson County. 
   Therefore, we wish to express our support for the landmarking of the Nelson
Distillery.
   Thank you for your work to help to retain historic buildings, etc. 
Sincerely,
Teena and Eddie Halbig
6505 Echo Trail
Louisville, Y 40299
502 267-6883
TeenaHal@aol.com
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